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HEADS UPDATE from Amanda Seager;  We have had two really exciting visitors in school this week, both of them linked to 

stories and storytelling.  Local author Claire Vowell, author of Nurdle (www.nurdlenerd.co.uk), came to talk to the children in Jasmine 

and Poppy on Monday afternoon. The children have done lots of work based on Claire’s book, including their beautiful artwork for the 

Winter Wanderland last month. Claire saw the windows and happily got in touch with Mrs Williams to see if the children would be 

interested in a visit. The children were so excited and thoroughly enjoyed their afternoon with Claire. Claire told them lots more 

about nurdles, and also talked to them about the process of writing her book. During our Stars assembly this morning, children from 

Jasmine and Poppy were able to tell year 1 and reception all about the visit, and to explain to us what nurdles are. So many hands went 

up when I asked if anyone was inspired to write their own book following Claire’s visit! 

 

Our second visitor came about following an email I received a few months ago. I get quite a lot of emails every day, and of those 

several trying to persuade me to subscribe to something or buy something. These are emails I can quickly delete as we really don’t 

have the money in our budget! However, an email from Tom at Terrestrial (www.terrestrial.org.uk)  caught my eye. Tom was emailing 

to see if we would be interested in taking part in a storytelling project, one which (crucially!) he was seeking funding for from 

elsewhere. With positive responses from Trinity and a couple of other local schools, Tom set about securing the funding. Happily he 

was able to do so, and the first sessions took place this week. I met with Tom before the Easter break, and I came away from the 

meeting feeling both excited and nervous about the project. Tom’s enthusiasm was amazing, which made me feel pretty confident 

that the children would have a fantastic time in the sessions, but it can also be a bit of a risk handing over classes to visitors at times! 

I absolutely need not have worried. Tom is working with Pine and Gorse classes and he had the children completely engaged and totally 

enthused from the start to the end of the first session. I popped in to see a little bit of his time with Gorse class and it was just 

such a delight. Tom was in the middle of telling the children a story, and the children may have physically been in the room, but in 

their minds they were right in the middle of the story, living the central character’s experience as Tom told his story. Tom will be 

working with the children every other week for most of this term and as the sessions evolve, the children will be making their own 

stories. I cannot wait to see what happens next! 
 

DIARY DATES 
Term Dates 2023/2024 

April 

Mon 29th  Oak Share my Work 

  Hot Chocolate Sale 3.15pm 

Tue 30th  Bramble Share my Work 

May 

Wed 1st  Poppy Share my Work 

Thur 2nd  Gorse Share my Work 

Mon 6th  Bank Holiday 

Sun 19th  Colour Run 12.30pm 

Fri 24th  End of Term 5 

June 

Mon 3rd  Start of Term 5 

Sat 29th  Summer Fair 

July 

Tue 23rd Break up for Summer 
 

Rainbow and Sunshine are hosting a 

Hot Chocolate Sale on 

Monday 29th April 

after school in the main playground at 3.15m 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News 
 

A big thank you to everyone for 

your cooperation in following the 

new restrictions. 

 

We kindly remind all parents to 

park sensibly, taking into 

consideration the needs of our local residents. 

 

We understand that navigating these changes may 

be challenging for some families and we hope that 

as the trial progresses the situation will improve 

for everyone.  Thank you once again for your 

ongoing support. 
 

Parenting Discussion Group 

Due to lack of numbers, school staff 

will not be running the Solihull 

Approach to Parenting this term. 

However, there is sufficient interest 

to run a parent led discussion group.  

They will meet every Tuesday at 2pm in the staff 

room.  This will take a slightly more informal 

approach and parents will discuss questions raised 

on the day.  Veronique Camacho, who has children 

in Year 1 & 4, will run the group.  All parents 

welcome. 

mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
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Share my Work  

Thank you to all parents who 

have attended our sessions this 

week! We look forward to seeing 

more parents at the remaining sessions next 

week. 

 

This will be a 20-minute session for you to come 

into school at 8:45 on the allotted day for your 

child’s class to look at their work with them. 

 

 Oak: Monday 29th April 

 Bramble: Tuesday 30th April 

 Poppy: Wednesday 1st May 

 Gorse: Thursday 2nd May 
 

Academy Conversion Meeting 

Thank you to all the parents who were able to 

attend.  We hope you found the session useful.  For 

those unable to make it, please feel free to email 

any questions or comments to the school office.  
 

Parent café 

Thank you to those of you who 

attended this week.  Our aim is to 

hold these sessions regularly where 

we can hold an open dialogue on a 

variety of themes.  As we move forward, we will be 

seeking your input to determine the best time and 

day for future sessions.  We look forward to 

continuing these at our Parent Café. 
 

Regular Notices and Reminders 
 

Celebrating Achievements 

Has your child received an award 

through a club or group 

(sports/cubs/brownies/dancing) 

out of school? 

 

Please tell your child’s Class Teacher by Thursday 

afternoon at the latest so we can celebrate their 

achievement in our weekly stars assemblies on 

Friday morning. 
 

Contact Details Update 

Just a reminder if you have 

recently changed telephone 

numbers or moved house, 

please let the office know so we can update your 

records.  It is important to have up-to-date 

contact details in case of an emergency. 

Please drop a quick email to 

office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 
 

Swimming - Year 3  

Just a reminder for Year 4 (Holly and 

Bramble) parents that payment for 

Term 5 (April/May) and Term 6 (June/July) is now 

available to pay through ParentPay.  If you are a 

Trust Fund pupil, you can use your funds to pay for 

swimming.  Just email the office so we can check 

your balance and arrange this for you.  Thank you. 
 

School Lunch Menus 

Deadline for meals w/c 7th May is 

midnight Monday 29th April.  If the deadline is 

missed, a packed lunch from home will have to be 

provided.  

 

Please remember to not book lunches on Monday 

6th May as this is a Bank Holiday.  Thank you 
 

  
 

Trinity School 
Open to families 

3.15pm-4.00pm 

Monday & 

Wednesday 

mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
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Wraparound 

Bookings for Term 5 (April-May 2024) 

are open to all for new bookings, amends 

and cancellations. 

Please make all bookings and amendments through 

your ParentPay account by clicking on your child’s 

name and selecting the Clubs menu. 

 

Kites – Bookings are open until 10pm the day before 

to enable one-off bookings/cancellations. 

Trinity Plus – Bookings are open until 8am on the day 

to enable one-off bookings/cancellations. 

 

Please can we remind parents to collect on time 

and to pre-book your child’s place, as there are 

limited numbers to ensure a safe pupil to staff 

ratio. 

 

If you have any questions, please email 

Sarah.Hockley@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk  

(working Wed 12.30-3.30pm and Fri 9am-3.30pm) 
 

 

 

 

 

Local Events 
 

Parenting Café 

Top tips for successful co-parenting for separated parents 

 

5 June, 9:30-11:30 AM, Frome Town Hall 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/872370783497?aff=oddtdtcreator 

 

25 June, 6-8 PM, Frome Town Hall 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/872367313117?aff=oddtdtcreator 

 

Having a straightforward co-parenting relationship with your ex-

partner can be fraught with difficulties. This is where we can 

help. 

If you are a separated parent, come and join us for a relaxed and 

supportive Cafe where we chat about how to successfully navigate co-

parenting challenges.  Whether you are newly separated or have been 

separated and co-parenting for a while, this Cafe is designed to give 

you practical tips on dealing with the challenges, putting the well-being 

of your children at the centre.  Places are limited so please book early 

to guarantee your place. 

We look forward to meeting you. 

Melody and Ruth 

 

For more information about relationship support for parents please go 

to: 

Somerset children & young people : Health & Wellbeing : Somerset 

Parents And Carers Managing Relationship Conflict 

(cypsomersethealth.org) 
 

 

https://somerscience.co.uk/ 
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